STUDENT ACCEPTABLE USE PROCEDURE 
 

Guidelines for Students 
Penair School has provided computers for use by students as an important tool for learning. Use of Penair School devices (including but not limited to, desktop PCs, laptops, tablets) by students, is governed at all times by the following procedure. Please ensure you understand your responsibilities under this procedure, and direct any questions or concerns to your form tutor or relevant pastoral support worker in the first instance. 
All students have a responsibility to use the Penair School’s computer system in an educational, lawful, and ethical manner. Deliberate abuse of the Penair School’s computer system will be dealt with according to the Penair School’s disciplinary code. 
Please note that use of the Penair School network is intended to be as permissive and flexible as possible under current UK legislation. This procedure is not intended to arbitrarily limit the ways in which you can use the system, but to ensure compliance with the legal responsibilities of the Penair School and students, to safeguard the reputation of the Penair School, and to ensure the safety of all users. Please respect these guidelines, many of which are in place for your protection. 
This procedure applies to all users of the school network, including temporary users, such as visiting students. 	 

